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Dear Team Bayview 
We know there has been a lot of media attention 
given to the Covid-19 virus. Our aim at Bayview is to 
keep you informed of developments in a calm way. 
We want to avoid any panic that may be being 
caused through the media. It is worth remembering 
that at schools there are many viruses that travel 
through the population i.e. flu, gastro bugs, hand foot 
and mouth virus, etc. The only way to reduce the 
number of infections is by ensuring children maintain 
hygienic practices. We are reminding students 
constantly to wash their hands, not share drink 
bottles, and to try to stop touching their faces. These 
are just reinforcing messages you would have 
taught your child at home. It needn't take the Covid-
19 virus for us to use these basic hygiene principles. 
I will continue to keep you updated as we receive 
information from the Ministry of Education and/or the 
Ministry of Health.  
BAM Boys and Men Reading evening 
On Tuesday 24th March we are inviting all dads, 
grandads and/or uncles to join us with their 
sons/grandsons/nephews for a boys and men 
reading evening. The evening will start at 5.30pm 
with a BBQ to be followed with an informative and 
fun evening designed to support your child with 
reading (to start around 6pm). We have some 
special guests coming along to help make the 
evening fun, informative and interactive. The 
evening will finish at around 8pm. 
Don’t worry ladies and girls, we are looking to run a 
GLAM evening later in the year!! 
We are holding these evenings as our data from 
2019 indicated that boys needed a boost with their 
reading and writing and our girls needed a boost with 
mathematics. We know that the partnership 
between home and school is crucial to help support 
progress with our learners. 
Te Reo Maori Lessons 
This year we have employed Whaea Carol, our kapa haka 
tutor, to come in and teach Te Reo Maori to all our Y2-6 
students. Carol is a registered teacher who taught in a 
bilingual unit and was senior teacher for the unit. Carol 
has 42 years’ experience as a teacher and we are so 
lucky that she is working with our tamariki to build their 
confidence in speaking te reo. You could ask your child to 
share some of the things they are learning. 

 

Friends of Bayview School (FOBS) 
Thank you to all the parents who came to the FOBS 
meeting last week. From this a calendar of fundraising 
events has been developed including things such as 
discos, book and bake sale, daffodil day, etc. If you 
didn’t manage to come to the meeting but have a 
great idea for fundraising please make contact with 
Janelle Staples to share your ideas: 
janelles@bayview.school.nz  
Bricks for Kids programme 
At 1pm on Wednesday 25th March we will be holding a 
special demonstration in our school hall of a lego and 
robotics programme that we will be hosting as an 
afterschool activity starting in term 2. The details for this 
are as follows: 
Junior Robotics (Year 0-4) 
Every Tuesday from 28 April (not Tuesday June 2nd as 
Teacher Only Day) 
3.10pm - 4.40pm 
Room: Multi-media suite 
Motorised Model Building (Jnr class Year 0-3, Snr 
class Year 4-6) 
Every Friday from May 1st 
3.10pm-4.10pm 
Room: Multi-media suite 
Wellness and Hauora 

This year Bayview School and the Kaipatiki Kahui Ako 
have a focus on wellbeing and hauora for both 
students and staff. At the end of 2019 we surveyed 
our children and found out the following: 

● 37% of students say they are being teased/name 
called in a mean way - weekly/daily 

● 95% of students agree/strongly agree that at 
school they are taught what to say or do if other 
children are being mean or bullying them 

● 75% of Bayview students say they treat each 
other with respect (Kahui Ako average 75%)  

● 87% of students agree/strongly agree that they 
stand up for other children if someone is mean to 
them (Kahui Ako average 78%) 

● 80% of students agree/strongly agree that they 
can ask teachers for help.  

This is only some of the data but it shows that we have 
some teaching to do as we want our results to be 
better! Teachers have unpacked this data and will be 
working on this with classes. I will share the rest of the 
data in our next newsletter. 
                                   Di and Team Bayview Staff 

 

RAFFLE PRIZES 
Thank you to everyone who has 
been selling raffle tickets for the 
school. Historically this has been 
a great fundraiser bringing in lots 
of money for the school. Our best 
sellers normally take raffle books 
to work or to sports events so 
they can tap into a different 
community.  
Please remember that unsold 
books, butts and money need to 
be returned to school by Monday 
30th March as the raffle is drawn 
under police supervision on 
Thursday 2nd April. 
If you are interested in viewing 
the handbag or the camera these 
prizes are in our office. 

FUNDRAISING 
21/3- Book and Bake sale 9-12  
5/4- Shore to Shore run 
8/5 - disco 
20/6 -Glenfield Has Talent Show 
26/6 - Kaipatiki Matariki Festival 
We are also keen to run a Quiz 
evening this year as these are 
popular and our wonderful PJ 
has offered to sponsor this! If you 
feel you have the time and skills 
to do this Mrs Staples would love 
to hear from you! 
janelles@bayview.school.nz  

Dates for diaries 
ASB financial literacy 
programme 

9-12/3 

BAM reading evening 
(Boys and Men) 

24/3 

Bricks 4 Kids demo 1pm 25/3 

BOT mtg 6pm  26/3 

Shore to Shore Sat 5/4 

Learning feedback 
discussions 

Last week 
of term 1 

Last day of term 1 9/4 

Good Friday holiday 10/4 

Observance of ANZAC day 27/4 

Term 2 begins (note this is 
a Tuesday) 

28/4 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new 

pupils: 
 

 

 
 
 

Nick Ferguson, Adam 
Abdelrahman, Dolce 
Davids, Jesse Owens 

 

We know you will enjoy 
your time at Bayview 

School!  
 

Glenfield Tennis Club 
 

● Junior & Senior tennis 
● Beginners tennis for children 

and adults 
● Mid-week tennis 
● Tennis fit 
● Eazi Tennis 
● Interclub 
● Individual or group concession 

coaching from a registered TNZ 
Coach! 

● School Holiday Programs 
 

First Session With Coaching Is Free! 
We also offer family, part season 
membership and new member 
discounts – so join today or come 
along and try our ‘first hit for free’ 
offer to see if you like it. 
 

For more info, check out our website: 
www.gtc.org.nz or email 
glenfield.tennis@outlook.com to talk 
with our Club Administrator. 
GTC is located in Elliot Reserve, 70 
Elliott Avenue, Glenfield. 

THE BIG BAYVIEW  
BOOK ‘n’ BAKE 

SALE 
 

Saturday 21st March 9am - 12pm 
Bayview School Hall 
  
Grab your share of THOUSANDS 
of pre-loved $1 books and freshly 
baked goods from local Bayview 
families. There’s something for 
everyone so come and have a 
browse and grab a bargain or 
three! No EFTPOS. 
  
Want to help? Bring your book 
donations to the office during 
school hours and be sure to 
contribute some home baking 
when asked next week. Spread 
the word and come along to 
spend up large on the day: 100% 
proceeds go towards Bayview 
Primary’s fundraising efforts! 

 

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 

Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 

13th March         Kauanuanu 
20th March         Pikorua 
27th March         Harakeke 
 

Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua                Habitats  1, 2, 12, 13, 17 
Kauanuanu          Habitats  4, 5, 11, 16, 19 
Harakeke             Habitats  6, 14, 15, 18, 20 

Beach Haven Birkdale Fun Run and 
Walk 

Sunday March 15 – 10.30am – 
Shepherds Park 

Put the date in your diary for a fun filled 
morning with spot prizes, certificates for every 
Participant and activities for the whole family 

before during and after the event. 
Gold coin donation raising money towards 

connecting our parks and making our coastal 
Walkways more beautiful!! 

5km and 1km Courses to choose from 
Like us on Facebook – Beach Haven Fun Run 

www.beachhavenfunrun.co.nz for more information and registration 

ETERNITY 
DANCE 
 
One Studio 
Three 
Locations 
 
Hip Hop – 
Jazz – Contemporary 
 
Register today for a free trail 
Contact: Elleen 027 233 2092 
Email: 
Eternitydancenz@gmail.com 

Community News 

 

GoTax Accountants 
Your local accountant in Bayview. 
Specialise in the trades, call for a free tax review consult 
021 861 883 
 

Girl Guiding 
Do you want to gain new friends, grow your leadership skills and 
make a difference to a young girl? 
GirlGuiding New Zealand is looking for new volunteers to help run 
amazing Guiding programmes in Glenfield. If you want to give a few 
hours of your time to help a young woman gain confidence and learn 
some life skills, visit us at: https://www.girlguidingnz.org.nz/join-
us/leaders-volunteers or email Jenny on jenny.knight@ggnz.org.nz to 
chat about the different options available. 

http://www.gtc.org.nz/
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https://www.girlguidingnz.org.nz/join-us/leaders-volunteers
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John Casson 
Web: www.musiqhub.co.nz 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/jcguitarlessons/ 

YouTube: www.youtube.com/user/gumchum 

Mob: 022 604 8766 
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Rhythmic Gymnastics Open Day! Come along and have a go! 
Xtreme Rhythmix is offering a “Have A Go Day” for beginners in rhythmic 
gymnastics in the Eventfinda Stadium complex on Monday 24th February from 
3:30-5:00pm. Come along and learn fun skills with ropes, hoops, balls, clubs and 
ribbons. See if rhythmic gymnastics is the sport for you!  
 

Beginner classes are available every day at Eventfinda Stadium and on a range 
of days at our other facilities (Albany, Glamorgan School, Glenfield College and 
Marist College in Mt Albert). Email erica.xtremerg@gmail.com for more 
information or just turn up on the 24th of February and join in the fun! 
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